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 ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY
DEPT. OF PUBLIC WORKS
CUSTOMER RELATIONS
410-222-7582
pwcust00@aacounty.org
www.dpwandyou.com

May 10, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Annapolis Water Reclamation Facility Odor Control Efforts Public Meeting

WHEN: June 10, 2024 – 6:30 PM 

WHERE: Eastport-Annapolis Neck Library
269 Hillsmere Dr, Annapolis, MD 21403

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works has scheduled a public meeting 
to discuss the Initial Odor Control Monitoring Findings report and provide information on 
next steps to address odor control issues at the Annapolis Water Reclamation Facility.  

The meeting will take place at the Eastport-Annapolis Neck Public Library on Monday, 
June 10, 2024 at 6:30 p.m.  The meeting will be audio recorded.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-
7582, or by email at pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the 
event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials will be available in 
alternative formats upon request.


